July 27, 2011

From: Daniel Mooney, South Lane Television, Inc.
To:  William Whitt, Better Life Broadcasting, Inc.
Subj: Letter of Assent for KAMK-LP move to channel 49

Mr. Whitt,

I do not believe your proposal to move from channel 53 to channel 49 and conversion to DT will
cause any actual interference to K48KC-D or K50CT. Therefore, South Lane Television, Inc.
issues this letter of assent for purposes of filing your FCC application with the following
provisions:

1. The transmitter output power will be maintained at or below 100 watts average digital
power.

2. The transmitting antenna pattern will remain the same as that of existing analog station
KAMK-LP

3. Better Life Broadcasting, Inc. will take necessary steps to mitigate any actual interference
that does occur.

Sincerely,
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Chief Engineer



